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WILBUR WRIGHT COLLEGE
CAD SKILLS BUILDING WORKSHOP

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that on Saturday, January 10, 2004, a CAD Skills Building Workshop was
held at Wilbur Wright College for Chicago Public Schools located on the
northwest side that participates in the annual Newhouse Architectural
Competition. The event partners were Wilbur Wright College, Harold
Washington College and the Chicago Architectural Foundation.

Chicago Architectural Foundation volunteers from various architectural
offices provided a six-hour workshop to twenty [20] high school students
on basic computer-aided drafting skills, and received an orientation to
Wright College. Professor David Numberger coordinated the workshop.
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